
 
 
 
January 31, 2012 
 
 
By RESS and Courier 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli; 
 
Re: EB-2011-0172 - Horizon Utilities Corporation (“Horizon Utilities”) Response to           
Intervenor Cost Claims 
  
On December 21, 2011, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued its Decision and 
Order in the above-captioned proceeding.   
 
Horizon Utilities received a cost claim from Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition 
(“VECC”).  Horizon Utilities has completed its review of the cost claim submitted by 
VECC and has no objections to the claim as submitted. 
  
Yours Truly, 
 
Original signed by Indy Butany-DeSouza 
 
Indy J. Butany-DeSouza 
Vice-President, Regulatory Affairs  
Horizon Utilities Corporation 
  
cc. Martha McOuat, Ontario Energy Board (electronic version only) 
      Intervenors of Record (electronic version only) 


